Pottstown Aircraft Owners & Pilots, Inc.



NEWSLETTER

Chili Challenge

It's that time of the year again. The frost is on the pumpkins and PAOP chili is in the pot. Enter if you dare! We will be rating the best chili (and soup) again on Thursday, October 27 from 5 PM on until we have a winner. Everyone is encouraged to enter their best recipe and share it among friends. There will be no charge for dinner, and who knows, you could go home with the grand prize! We hope to see everyone for the last outdoor event of the year.

Hank Wales

For those of you who don't know already, PAOP lost one of its most wonderful members and staunchest supporters last week at the young age of 98. And I mean young in every respect to a grand gentleman who made you feel right at home, no matter what. Hank and his lovely wife Urchil were part of PAOP as far back as this author can remember. They used to arrive for some meetings on a Harley-Davidson (and I mean in the nottoo-distant past!), and they were always the life of the party. We will surely miss him. The club will be offering a remembrance of him at the appropriate time. We hope you enjoy your ride west dear friend. And keep watch over us!



Originated February 26, 1948 – Incorporated January 15, 1960 – 2909 Reifsnyder Road, Gilbertsville, PA 19525

President: Vice President Secretary: Treasurer:

John Ruths, 610-272-8674 Robert Cenci, 610-529-7367 Ethel Bailey, 610-933-4422 Winnie Ellis, 610-970-5159

*Directors: Dennis Galvin, 610-630-4258 • Thomas Kozel, 610-970-2958 • David Szymanski, 610-367-2101 * Joanne Piraino 610-306-3445

Sandy Belinski 610-933-3399 President Ex-Officio: Barbara Zeigler, 610-489-4031

Fly-Out

The next scheduled fly-out is Sunday, October 30 to Georgetown, Delaware (KGED) for brunch. If you have seats available or would like to join in on the fun, contact Gene Poppel at (610) 647-1332 or genepoppel@comcast.net

Fly-In Breakfast Results

Despite the rain date, we had a pretty decent turn-out for the fly-in breakfast on September 18. We had a total of 220 breakfasts served. Not what we had hoped for, but considering the times, not bad. If you would like to know the numbers, come to the meeting Thursday night.

Save The Date

We have scheduled the Christmas Party for December 10. We are still working on the menu choices and pricing, but it will be back at Cutillo's in Pottstown this year. It should be a lot of fun. Stay tuned!

2012 Elections

We are soliciting for nominees to fill the office of President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer and 2 director positions for 2012. Contact John Ruths @ 215-260-7250 or by e-mail if you are interested.